From: Lavery, Jane L - Chevron 
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 9:32 AM
To: Sappenfield, Keith
Subject: FW: Review of NAESB WGQ Contracts Subcommittee's Recommendation with Master Agreement
Importance: High

Good Morning Keith,

Please see my “Approval w/Modifications” for the MAPSELH.

         My recommended modifications to the MAPSELH is to remove the following definitions:  (i)  “Firm” (2.27) and  (ii) “Standard” (2.55), as these definitions are not NGL Industry standards and negotiations.   I feel that these 2 definitions will cause confusion and misinterpretation within the NGL Industry.  I certainly understand that it is standard in the Natural Gas Industry that “Firm” transportation and “Interruptible” transportation on the pipeline is a critical part of the negotiations.   I have discussed the definition of “Firm” and “Standard” with my Chevron NGL traders, schedulers and other seasoned NGL traders and schedulers at other companies and they all came to the same conclusion (I have 25 years in NGLs). 
         Chevron has a corporate policy requiring “Conflict of Interest” provision in all contracts.

Thank you for all of your time and effort in creating this document.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please so advise.

Kind regards,

Jane Lavery 
LSAT Contract Analyst
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